
To: Planning Department, City of Winston-Salem 
Re: Neighborhood Outreach Summary for 1460 Old Salisbury Road 
 
Case: 1741288 
 
Per the City of Winston-Salem's requirements for rezoning notifications near residential 
properties, we conducted the following neighborhood outreach for the proposed development at 
1460 Old Salisbury Road: 
 
On June 16, 2025, we mailed notification letters to all 24 surrounding property owners within the 
required radius. These letters detailed the nature of the proposed development and provided 
contact information for questions or concerns. As of this date, no responses have been received 
from residents, though we remain available to address any inquiries that may arise. 
 
This outreach fulfills the city's requirement for communication with adjacent residential 
properties under Section [Insert Relevant Ordinance Section if known] of Winston-Salem's 
zoning regulations. 
 
For Homevest: 
 
Michael Corkery 
Name (Printed) 
 

 
 
Signature 
 
 
Date: June 23, 2025 


